
Welcome to   

Hale Academy 

We are looking forward to you 

starting Year 5 in September! 



 

Mrs Freeman 

Academy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

      

 Year 5 Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 

 

      

Mrs Shaw 

Harvard Class Teacher 

Miss Gower 

Yale Class Teacher 

 



 

 

. 

Your classroom will look similar to 

this. It will be called Harvard Class or 

Yale Class. 



The playground where you will line 

up to come in and play on at play-

time and lunchtime. 

 



Some more photos of the 

Year 5 area. 



 Every Friday you will be given either 

Maths or English homework. It will need 

to be handed in by the following Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be offering golden time on Friday 

afternoons to all the children who com-

plete their 5 reads! 

 

 

 

 



We will inform you what days you will 

have P.E. in September. 

 

We will be going swimming in September 

and a letter will be sent out about it soon. 

  

You will need to come to school in your PE 

kit and bring your swimming kit with you.  

 

You only need a towel, swimming suit/ 

swimming trunks and you can bring gog-

gles if needed.  

 

 

 



Have a lovely summer. We look 

forward to hearing all about it! 

See you soon. 


